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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The PTFA are holding a Halloween Disco on Thursday 18th October The price for the disco is £4.75per 
child, which includes a snack, drink (water or juice), crisps and sweets. 
 
KS1 (Nursery, Reception, Yr1 & Yr2) – Main Hall 
 
3.15pm – 4.30pm  Full time nursery children will be allowed to stay at school.  Children will be 

allowed to bring in a change of clothes for the disco.  Part-time children 
should be brought to school for 3.15pm, and we ask for you to collect your 
child and their belongings from the main reception entrance at 4.30pm. 

 
If you do not wish for your child to attend the disco please ensure to collect them as normal at 3.00pm 
from their classroom that day. 
 
KS2 (Yr 3 – 6) – Main Hall 
 
4.45pm – 6.15pm KS2 children only will be allowed to bring in extra money if they wish to buy 

extra refreshments. There will be no TUCKSHOP inside the disco but can 
purchased before outside main reception. 

 
There will be dancing and party games with a professional DJ for the children to enjoy during the 
discos. 
To pay and book a place you need to first register at www.pta-events.co.uk/Ptfawhitegateend 
Please pay by Monday 15th October online at www.pta-events.co.uk/Ptfawhitegateend  
 

 

 

Please let us know if there are any dietary requirements we need to be aware of for the above 

child. 


